
 

 

Accepting applications for the government subsidy for reduced business hours until March 8 

 

On January 14, 2021, a novel coronavirus emergency declaration was made for Mie Prefecture. 

There will be financial assistance available for businesses (those who manage eating establishments 

in Kuwana, Yokkaichi, or Suzuka) who suspended operations in the evening (from 9:00PM to 5:00AM 

the following day) between January 18, 2021 and February 7, 2021. 

 

Visit this website for more information on how to apply (Japanese language only) 

https://www.pref.mie.lg.jp/SHINSAN/HP/p0016400027.htm 

 

Contact information (Japanese language only) 

Mie Prefecture Reduced Business Hours Subsidy Consultation Service 

Phone number: 059-224-2335 

Operating hours: 9:00AM to 5:00PM 

Period of operation: Until March 31 (excluding weekends and holidays) 

 

英語 


